
 

 

Week of: May 19 - May 23, 2025 

Social Emotional Learning (SEL): As always, we will continue to review what it 

means to be a WISE Owl.  For the rest of the school year, we will focus on 

commitment. Being committed is about taking responsibility for your actions and 

following through on what you say you'll do. Modeling this with students in the 
classroom as well as at home will help set the stage for a great foundation for 
learning. 

Math:  We will be working in Chapter 7, which is all about Measurement and Data, 

which involves using graphs, picture graphs and tally charts. At home, please have 

your child study their math facts for 5 minutes each day.​
 

Science: Students will continue to learn about the life cycle of a plants, and how 

vibrating materials can make sound and that sound can make materials vibrate and 

how animals have similar traits to their parents. 

 

Social Studies: We will be focusing on geography, how maps are used and why they 

are useful. 

 

Language Arts:  Please be sure to be reading for 15 minutes each day at home. In 

class this week, we will be focusing on the following skills:  

Phonics Skill & ​
Spelling Words 

Year-end review  

High Frequency Words Year-end review 



Year-end review Year-end review 

Writing Skills Year-end review 

Grammar Year-end review 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

●​ Gelson’s Field Trips: More information will come from your teacher a week before 

your trip! ​
We are excited to announce that each first grade class will be taking a walking field 

trip to Gelson’s grocery store from 8:30 am-10:30 am (arrival to Gelson’s at 9:00).  

Below is a schedule for when each class will be going.  Please look for a permission slip 

sent home prior to your field trip date and send it back to school as soon as possible.  

If you have shared that you are volunteering to be a parent chaperone for your 

class field trip, please be sure that you have completed the IUSD Parent 

Application (if you have not already this school year) and check in at the front 

office with photo ID on the morning of the field trip.   

 

Class Date 

Mrs. Nguyen 5/23 (8:30-10:30) 

 

●​ Minimum Days- June 2 - 6 (Last Week of School) Students are excused at 1:25 each 

day. 

 

Important Reminders: 

●​ Get ready for an amazing summer with IPSF! With over 400+ classes to choose from, 

students can dive into passions, explore new interests, or gear up for the next school 

year. Registration is now open. Visit the website for the latest and sign up for our 

email updates! 

●​ If you missed out on ordering spirit wear, you can still order select items by visiting 

the PTA website.  

●​ Please check the lost and found area for missing items. It is located by our cafeteria 

lunch tables.  

https://iusd.org/parents/parent-involvement/volunteers
https://iusd.org/parents/parent-involvement/volunteers
https://email-link.parentsquare.com/ls/click?upn=u001.fXnyRoRrYp-2BOes1zT5H-2F4svg7CiBpZljGkMAip0084HCu7iD-2FBxs0nnXNLXIGKK-2FoWvpKZII-2Fbq33WdDsOADOMNsNqqUc-2Bo-2Ffh1npzas5-2BD9n0U7k4PtoCmtXex8sRJWD1qh_sMn7s1HLEP5bKjt1xUUdghE-2B8iH-2F48r3OFVyPhFsbmIf-2FU-2FeAQiFAhNLNWOpeH3HFOL9HbDzjp5z6BVm8KIg8vAboMCM1I6dwtsX7v1vEt1aIlZDhOtFWLO1pQAnps6Nl6XGf7N4B7mbRm-2FOMKFF2ht4KXPtiOePEhEatjfBjYr8UIYVo24K2giL6Oqxa6nVt-2Fsu6X31362gheoa-2BhSv5oNJlrGAev-2FLFtWdsmtnzxtoJG-2Bu1GO202BMOzWlMFxnAPgUZKecB7gdfkRwesrQbQ-3D-3D
https://email-link.parentsquare.com/ls/click?upn=u001.C2YoCksZVOfXYZW0NiL-2FAfENokTXRUWm4ALz4oQzXiF8fwqe-2F-2BZSVeOIEjA1TL2B6TAlZiNp306rKT5IfMAUjBMAlGW0rRl-2BI1S8fDmYSU5YY0xjHr16i4xnR4bobx5Gv33DTIyFV9pho2byHK3b7Nh59RYzpIej4X5bawfDit7qZi-2FEShQNbG8ljnKC6WhYMQpG4L7wfX-2BnPlIW-2FOP-2Fo1EZY2lBfZdFB6wmjwaXriu1dA4cawO-2FWJBOCsnsmLBI9g9V7fChDtHCWnhkaAb82mrqWEGIGSBmg3-2FUVDcWFiLIRHBPexVJ2pw2-2FLMLwtN3fxVSCanm0MPRWvwEODkW04vq-2Fcvl3wozWKChWDpUT0RjwIie-2B54B8SuZhqsta1X114sxp04IwxvLjTaoJlA2SaXM3xYDkmXuBOxYKXbx-2B90-3D_q-u_sMn7s1HLEP5bKjt1xUUdghE-2B8iH-2F48r3OFVyPhFsbmIf-2FU-2FeAQiFAhNLNWOpeH3HFOL9HbDzjp5z6BVm8KIg8vAboMCM1I6dwtsX7v1vEt1aIlZDhOtFWLO1pQAnps6NytKf-2Bp-2FPWr-2FplU1wj8s-2BFU6ShHjOZrznuouzn1igavRe-2FmcL9zd27vppglt8PYFpgTBNt6ymH1yGIhbLiA90lxWVrtQFRc1xT-2Bk0L-2FBi9mozyeqimrn2dgEYH5E07FEkhXSQXcT-2F8HlmzxL-2Bts7ZPQ-3D-3D


●​ If you are planning on volunteering in your child’s classroom this year, please go to the 

following link to complete the necessary paperwork: 

https://iusd.org/parents/parent-involvement/volunteers 

●​ Please take a moment to join OakCreek’s PTA.  Part of what makes Oak Creek a unique  

community is the incredible involvement of each family.  If you haven’t joined yet, you 

can  

find out how to here: Partnership & Community Connection  

●​ We love donated supplies! Click here to see what is needed. 

●​ We are in need of Alcohol Sanitizing Wipes. If you are interested in 

donating, please drop them off to your child’s classroom teacher or to the 

front office. Thank you! :) 

 

IUSD Family Resources: 

●​ First Grade Website 

●​ IUSD Parent Center 

●​ CARE Solace 

●​ PTA Website 

●​ IPSF Website 

●​ Oak Creek Website 

●​ Student Online Resources (for home) 

 

https://iusd.org/parents/parent-involvement/volunteers
https://www.oakcreekpta.org/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1DmWOTSOJDNiK9kxru7E4ZMku7ifbriOvfY8SybyRAnA/edit?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/iusd.org/oak-creek-first-grade/home?pli=1
https://iusd.org/ipep
https://iusd.org/about/departments/education-services/student-support-services/mental-health-and-wellness/care-solace
https://www.oakcreekpta.org/
https://ipsf.net/
https://oakcreek.iusd.org/
https://clever.com/oauth/authorize?response_type=code&state=77eb74fe2366c58aced80e5dbf8e3b50a3d44aaede6437e387d645ca15723c59&redirect_uri=https%3A%2F%2Fclever.com%2Fin%2Fauth_callback&client_id=4c63c1cf623dce82caac&confirmed=true&channel=clever&new_login_flow=true&district_id=57c9f0a77414dd0100000133

